
 
 

 
 

Welcome to our Morning Service.   
We warmly welcome Mr Martin Delaney,           

Assistant Minister at Craigyhill,                               
who is leading us in worship. 

 

 

8th June 2025 
Rev Dr Cecil Grant             

 Office: 028 9336 1480 
office@firstcarrickpres.co.uk                        
NI Charity Reg: NIC105433 

Everyone welcome at  
 

Mission Focus 
Sunday 8th June 7-8pm Upper Room    

 

 
 

We’d love you to join us! 



Sat 7th  9am  Saturday Prayer Meeting 

   10am  Junior Band Concert 

Sun 8th  11am  Morning Service, Kids Crew, Creche 

   7pm  Mission Focus with Belfast City Mission 

Mon 9th  11am  The Bereavement Journey 

Tues 10th 9.45am  Tots & Co End of Year Party 

   8pm  Committee 

Fri 13th  10am  Needle & Natter  

Sat 14th  9am  Saturday Prayer Meeting 

The Herald June     
edition is on the    

vestibule table for 
subscribers. 

Sunday 8th June                       
7pm sharp - 8.30pm            
drop off and collect at                           

the church halls 
P7’s!  We’d love you to come along and 
join in the fun too.  Weather permitting, 

we’ll go to the Marine Gardens.   

Summer                       
Sunday                      

Live 

If you require the services 
of a minister please     

contact the church office 
9336 1480  Mon - Fri 
mornings, or Sonya      

07796 148090. 

If you’d like to send a 
card to Cecil, the manse 
address is: 

 42 Harwood Gardens         
 Carrickfergus   
 BT38 7US 

So long, Farewell, auf Wiedersehen, Adieu 

There is the opportunity to contribute to a          
farewell gift for Sonya.         

Envelopes are in the pews and                                   
on the vestibule table.   

Sonya’s final Sunday with us will be 17 th August 
when we plan to hold a farewell service. 



Prayer points 

The Church in Nepal continues to flourish with the majority of Nepali Christians 

worshipping and fellowshipping in local Nepali structures and networks. The 

Church is growing in maturity and community engagement, but prayer is still 

needed for Nepal's Christians to have discernment, courage and faithfulness in 

living out their faith every day. 
 

Children and young people make up two-thirds of Nepal's population, which is 

one of the world's youngest and fastest growing. Most live in rural areas,          

deprived of education and opportunity. Illiteracy is widespread. Pray for changes 

that offer children and young people hope and a future, particularly for girls.  
 

Thank God for the PCI representatives who were able to attend the United       

Mission to Nepal (UMN) General Assembly in May. Pray for the ongoing            

relationship with UMN and individuals and ask that God would continue to make 

the partnership as strategic and mutually beneficial as possible.   
 

Pray for the many projects being run by the United Mission to Nepal to tackle 

poverty in a number of areas of the country, including the ongoing children’s   

education project in the Bahjang District focused on improving teacher training 

and the provision of better classroom facilities for the children.   

Our GB girls are going to camp 20th - 22nd June at Crawfordsburn     
Activity Centre.  Please remember the whole team in your prayers.  
Please pray for: 

 Safe travel and safety during the activities 

 Worship times as they study girls and women of the    
 New Testament 

 Relationships to be built between the girls and leaders 



‘A gentle answer turns away wrath, but a harsh word 
stirs up anger.’ Proverbs 15:1 

Snacks for Holiday Bible Club 

If you would like to donate financially towards the snacks for 

our children at Holiday Bible Club, please place an envelope 

marked ‘Lynda Anderson’ in the offering plate.  Thank you! 

Thank you for    

supporting our 

Table Quiz last 

week and    

raising £370 

which will go 

to the work of 

Mission Focus. 


